Author name: Anonymous
Date of submission: Monday, 4 March 2019

Submission: Residents of Port Stephens are struggling to meet everyday financial commitments such as food, gas, electricity,
medications to name a few. It is a high Centrelink recipient area as well as senior citizens. A rate increase like that proposed
would burden our citizens beyond what is fair and landlords would increase rents to recoup the additional rate rises making
rentals even harder to find in an affordable price bracket.





